
 
 

VICTORIAN NOTICE TO MARINERS 
                       

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 
 

                                                                      
GEELONG, 17 December  2014 

  
AUSTRALIA – VICTORIA 

 
                                                                 NO. 218(T)-14 
                                                        
                                                           PORT OF GEELONG 
                      
 

NOTICE OF BEACON REINSTALLATION WORKS - CHANNEL DREDGING PROGRAM 
              
 
 

Date: Effective from 15 December 2014 to 22 December 2014 approximately. 
 
Previous Notices    NTM No 216(T)-2014 

 
Details:               The Channel Safety Dredging Program in Geelong is near completion. The 

reinstallation of the beacons, identified on the attachment, has been 
completed on Wednesday, December 17. 

                                Lights have been restored as per Aus 153 
                                 No 11 (South Cardinal Mark)       Hopetoun Channel 
                                 No 13 (Starboard Hand Beacon)  Hopetoun Channel 
                                 No 1   (Starboard Hand Beacon)  Corio Channel 
                                 No 3   (Starboard Hand Beacon)  Corio Channel  
 
                                The four large 3 meter diameter steel buoys with top marks and lights, have 

been removed.  
 Tug Edi will be working in the vicinity of the beacons during this period. 
 Appropriate signals will be displayed. 
 
The Duty Marine Controller may be contacted on VHF Channel 12 or on 03-52470300 at all times 
for information.  

 
Charts & 
Publications  
Affected: Aus 153.  See Attached diagram 
 
     
 

                                                                                                   CAPTAIN PETER MCGOVERN 
ASST HARBOUR MASTER 
PORT OF GEELONG 

 
 
 

Victorian Notices to Mariners can be downloaded from the 
Victorian Regional Channels Authority website www.regionalchannels.vic.gov.au 

http://www.regionalchannels.vic.gov.au/
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